
How to Access the Pre-Orientation Module 
Remember that it may take up to a week after you enroll in classes before you are able to access this module. 
 
STEP 1: Your pre-orientation course is located on Blackboard.  To access the course go to the NRCC home page, 
www.nr.edu. On the right hand side, all by itself near the top of the page, you’ll find the “My Accounts” button.  “Click 
My Accounts” 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
STEP 2: Log in with your username and password. 
If you don’t have (or forgot) your username or password, click on “Forgot Username” or “Forgot Password,” and follow 
the instructions. If that doesn’t work, please contact the NRCC Help Desk at 540-674-3600, ext. 4400, during office hours 
(8 a.m. to 5 p.m. Monday-Friday). You can also visit them in Rooker Hall in Dublin or ask for help at the Mall site front 
desk. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

http://www.nr.edu/


 

STEP 3: After you log in, you’ll see several buttons. Click on the one that says “Blackboard.”  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

STEP 4: Now, you should see NRCC Pre-Orientation Summer 2018 – click it and you are ready to get started! 
 
 


